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Before any document meant for the entire membership is distributed it will have been 
translated into French. The responsibility for this translation and or dubbing will rest with 
the Canadian Service Centre and will be conducted in a timely manner. 
 
In the converse, all material added to the Canadian Service Centre website will be 
available in English and French unless it is specific only to the French Members, eg, St. 
Lawrence region information only 
 
When establishing and developing new programs, Optimist International will take into 
consideration the International Optimist members’ cultural environment.  This will meet 
more properly the International Optimist members’ needs.  
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